
SENT BY E-MAIL 
 
It is now frightening to walk between the Broadway pub and the Mileash Lane 
pedestrian crossing of the A6 because 3 lanes of traffic force large vehicles 
travelling north too close to the very narrow pavement on the Broadway side 
of the road.  Is there no chance of road widening on the other side of the 
road?- perhaps at the expense of one tree. Or, is this last stretch of the bus 
lane really essential?  
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